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LOK SABHA 

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO. 2749 

TO BE ANSWERED ON 04.08.2021 

 

NEW SUPERFAST TRAIN 

 

2749. SHRI VINOD L. CHAVDA: 

 

          Will the Minister of RAILWAYS be pleased to state: 

 
     

(a) whether the Government has any plans to start any new super fast 

train from Bhuj to New Delhi which can assist to further reduce travel 

time; and 

(b) if so, the details of the plan? 

 

ANSWER 

 

MINISTER OF RAILWAYS, COMMUNICATIONS AND  

ELECTRONICS & INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY 

(SHRI ASHWINI VAISHNAW) 

 

(a) and (b)  At present, there is no proposal for introduction of new 

train service between Bhuj and New Delhi.  This sector is, however, 

already served by 02 pairs of train services. However, introduction of 

trains is an ongoing process on Indian Railways subject to operational 

feasibility and commercial justification. 

 

***** 

 


